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Dear Vania, 

Sustainability Standards Advisory Forum (SSAF) 

Thank you for your nomination of the Brazilian Committee of Sustainability 
Pronouncements (CBPS) membership of the Sustainability Standards Advisory 
Forum (SSAF). I am pleased to inform you that the IFRS Foundation has selected 
the CBPS as one of the initial members of the SSAF, in line with the Terms of 
Reference as published as part of the Call for Candidates. We will be in touch with 
you regarding the individual representation from your organisation early in 2023. 

The announcement of the membership of the SSAF is embargoed until 21 
December 2022 at 10.00am (UK time), when the IFRS Foundation will issue a press 
release.  

The International Sustainability Standards Board intends to hold the inaugural 
meeting of the SSAF toward the end of the third quarter of 2023 and will be in touch 
in early 2023 with further information. For any queries, please contact Regina 
Schnee rschnee@ifrs.org or Sam Prestidge sprestidge@ifrs.org 

We look forward to continuing to work closely with you on the establishment of the 
comprehensive global baseline of sustainability-related disclosures. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Emmanuel Faber   Sue Lloyd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair ISSB    Vice Chair ISSB 
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